
Knockmore Primary School 
 

24th February 2020 

 
School Closures 
School is closed on Tuesday 17th March. 

 
School will finish at 12 noon on Friday 3rd April for the Easter Holidays.  School dinner and after-

school clubs are not provided on this day.  School will be closed from Monday 6th April – Friday 
17th April, reopening on Monday 20th April.   

 
Healthy Break and Milk  

• Healthy Break money for March (£5) needs to be paid by 12 noon on Wednesday 26th 
February.  Money cannot be accepted after this time as booking will be finalised with 
suppliers. 

• Milk Money for Term 3 (£10.29) needs to be paid by Wednesday 18th March. 

• Healthy Break money for April (£5) needs to be paid by Wednesday 25th March. 

All money should be sent to your child’s teacher in a clearly marked envelope with your child’s name, class, 
amount and description.  Money should not be brought to the office. 

 

Pancake Tuesday 

The kitchen has changed dessert for Pancake Tuesday, 25th February and will make pancakes for the 
children.    The kitchen will also be organizing a hamper for Mothers’ Day and asking the children to write a 
poem.   A sheet will be sent home shortly. 
 

School Clubs 

Thank you to all parents who are using the slips to book clubs in advance.  This greatly helps us in planning 
supervision and equipment.  Please remember to send a slip on Thursdays for the following week, along 
with money.   Breakfast Club begins at 8.00 am and children cannot be dropped off and left to wait 
unaccompanied before this time.    

Procedures for concerns regarding safeguarding 

If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please contact  

Mr D Cunningham, Designated Teacher (Head of Units and SENCO) or 
Ms A Hardwick, Deputy Designated Teacher.    

 

Other queries should be directed to your child’s teacher or classroom assistant.   

 

Information 
We are delighted that many parents use Dojo.  Please remember that this is for short messages and teachers 
cannot always respond immediately.  Due to unforeseen circumstances, eg, school timetabling, snow, etc, 
arrangements may sometimes have to be changed at short notice.  We will inform parents via Dojo, 
Facebook page, website or text message.   Please ensure that the office is informed of any change in mobile 
number.   Monthly Newsletters are sent home and are also available on the website, but if you think the 
paper copy may not make it home, you can sign up on the website to have them emailed directly to you! 
 
 
 
 
      



Knockmore Primary School 
 

Dates to Remember: 
Tuesday 25th February - Change in dinner menu – pancakes for dessert 
Wednesday 26th February -  Deadline to order March Healthy Break, 12 noon. 
Tuesday 17th March  - School closed – St Patrick’s Day 
Thursday 18th March  - Deadline to order milk for Term 3 
Wednesday 25th March - Deadline to order April Healthy Break, 12 noon 
Thursday 2nd April  - Deadline to book clubs for w/c 20th April. 
Friday 3rd April   - School finishes at 12 noon for Easter Holidays 
                                                                                 


